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HB 5007 is the budget bill for the Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners. The seven-

member consumer protection and licensing board regulates the practice of chiropractic 

doctors and certified chiropractic assistants. 

 

The Subcommittee recommends a budget of $2,604,293 Other Funds which includes six 

positions, equivalent to 5.75 FTE. The budget includes a 20% fee increase, effective July 1, 

2023, that will leave the Board with an operating fund balance of approximately 3 

months. The budget increases the Healthcare Investigator to full-time and reclassifies two 

existing positions due to increased workload. Additional expenditure limitation is 

provided for implementation of a licensing database and the Board’s transition to the 

Department of Administrative Services for IT Desktop Support. 

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends HB 5007 be amended by the – 1 amendment 

and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


